




 

PAUSE AND  
REFLECT: Lent is 
an opportunity to  
rearrange our  
priorities. What 
could be more  
important than  
preparing ourselves 
to experience this 
Holy Week and 
Easter in a way that 
deeply affects our 
lives? Make a plan 
for the 40 days of 
Lent and include 

joining a small group to take part in Live 
Lent!  You will meet other members of 
your parish once a week to  
reflect on Scripture and talk about how our 
faith applies to our everyday lives. It’s a 
good way to prepare for our observance of 
the Paschal Mystery — the life, death, and 
resurrection of Jesus Christ. Call the parish 

Lent is a most profound      
season, dedicated     
specifically towards 
those preparing for the 

Easter Sacraments.  It is also a time when the par-
ish, their faith community, supports them spiritually 
and prayerfully during these final weeks of prepara-
tion leading up to Easter. Those who are participat-
ing in the RCIA Process along with their sponsors 
and catechists have been working diligently since 
October despite the challenges and restrictions of 
Covid-19.  On behalf of the entire RCIA group, we 
extend this invitation to the whole parish to join us in 
the Marist Hall immediately after Mass on Ash 
Wednesday.  We want to introduce the candidates 
and catechumens to you as well as having you join 
the short but informative session on Lent.  Social  
distancing will be strictly monitored. 

     Our Parish School of  
Religion Class Schedule  

 
 

 February 14  Class 
 February 21  Class 
 February 28  Class 

RCIA – the Rite of  
Christian Initiation of Adults — 
meets weekly to prepare for the 
Sacraments of Initiation — in the 

Youth Room — on Thursdays at  6:00 pm. Next 
gathering will be February 18.��

Offertory Update— February 7, 2021 
 

Collection    $4,172.00 
We Share:          1,517.00 
Mass Attendance:       222  
  Thank you! 

Upcoming Second Collections 
Feb. 17 (Ash Wednesday) Aid to the Church in   
 Central and Eastern Europe 
Feb. 21 Black and Indian Missions  

LENT BEGINSTHIS 
WEEK.....  
 

Ash Wednesday is February 
17th.   Masses will be at 7:30 
a.m.  9:00 a.m. and 5:30 
p.m.  
During Fridays in Lent,  
Stations of the Cross will be 
prayed at St. Vincent Parish 
at 6 p.m.  
 

1. Fasting is to be observed on Ash           
Wednesday by all Catholics who are 18 
years of age but not yet 59. Those who are 
bound to fast may take only one full meal. 
Two smaller meals are permitted if neces-
sary to maintain strength according to each 
one's needs, but eating solid food between 
meals is not permitted.’ 

2.  Abstinence from meat is to be observed by 
all         Catholics 14 years or older on Ash         
Wednesday and on all Fridays of Lent. 

3.   Continuing the diocesan custom, all of the  
 appropriate age are asked to fast and              
 abstain on all the Wednesdays and Fridays 
 of Lent as a voluntary practice. 

40 CANS FOR LENT: During 
Lent, the Knights of  Columbus will 
sponsor the 40 Cans for Lent Food 

Collection.  Please drop off non perishable food items 
in the bins provided in the vestibule of the Church. All 
donations will be taken to Catholic    Neighborhood 
Center on 18th Street, Wheeling. Thank you for your 
support of those in need. 



 
 JOB POSTING FOR THE DIOCESE OF  

WHEELING-CHARLESTON: 
 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Wheeling-
Charleston is seeking to hire a Director of Human 
Resources, a full-time position based at the Chan-
cery Building in Wheeling, West Virginia. Reporting 
to the Vicar General of the Diocese, the Director of 
Human Resources develops policy and directs and 
coordinates human resources activities such as  
employment, compensation, labor relations,  
benefits, training and employee services. Essential 
duties includes overseeing the employee  
onboarding system, providing data on wage and  
salary information, explaining policy directives to  
department managers, consulting with legal counsel 
on a regular basis regarding employment issues, 
managing records in compliance with law or  
governmental authorities, delivering presentations to 
department directors regarding human resources 
policies and practices, administering all benefit  
programs and government regulatory standards, 
and maintaining all records required by the  
Affordable Care Act, including all necessary ACA 
reporting requirements.  
 

Qualification requirements include a Bachelor's  
degree (Master's preferred), 4-10 years of  
experience in an administrative position, expertise in 
federal and state employee legislation, excellent  
interpersonal and communication skills, ability to 
provide direction on personnel issues, familiarity 
with payroll databases and Microsoft Office suite, 
ability to work within a team environment and the 
successful candidate must adhere to the teachings 
of the Magisterium of the Church and possess a 
clear sense of a Catholic Theology of work and 
compensation.  Position will remain posted until 
filled. Applications may be directed to the Human 
Resources Office, Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston, 
P.O. Box 230, Wheeling WV 26003. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
COVID-19 AND THE Anointing of 
the Sick: If a member of your 
family is positive with COVID-19 
and the Coronavirus (especially if 
they are in the high-risk category), 
please  

contact Msgr. Paul Hudock for the Anointing of 
the Sick BEFORE the sick person goes in to the 
hospital. Clergy have limited access to patients in 
the hospital at this time. 

REFLECTION ON THE 6TH 
SUNDAY OF ORDINARY 
TIME:  
In the Old Testament,         
leprosy is depicted as      
punishment for disobedience 
of God's commands 
(see Numbers 12:12–15; 2 

Kings 5:27; 15:5). 
   Considered "unclean"—unfit to worship or live with 
the Israelites, lepers are considered "stillborn," the 
living dead (see Numbers 12:12). Indeed, the       
requirements imposed on lepers in today's First 
Reading—rent garments, shaven head, covered 
beard—are signs of death, penance, and mourning 
(see Leviticus 10:6; Ezekiel 24:17). 
    So there's more to the story in today's Gospel 
than a miraculous healing. When Elisha, invoking 
God's name, healed the leper, Naaman, it proved 
there was a prophet in Israel (see 2 Kings 5:8).     
Today's healing reveals Jesus as far more than a 
great prophet—He is God visiting His people 
(see Luke 7:16). 
    Only God can cure leprosy and cleanse from sin 
(see 2 Kings 5:7), and only God has the power to 
bring about what He wills (see Isaiah 55:11; Wisdom 
12:18).  The Gospel scene has an almost             
sacramental quality about it. 
    Jesus stretches out His hand—as God, by His 
outstretched arm, performed mighty deeds to save 
the Israelites (see Exodus 14:6; Acts 4:30). His ritual 
sign is accompanied by a divine word ("Be made 
clean"). And, like God's word in creation ("Let there 
be"), Jesus' word "does" what He commands 
(see Psalm 33:9). 
   The same thing happens when we show ourselves 
to the priest in the sacrament of penance. On our 
knees like the leper, we confess our sins to the Lord, 
as we sing in today's Psalm. And through the  
outstretched arm and divine word spoken by His 
priest, the Lord takes away the guilt of our sin. 
Like the leper, we should rejoice in the Lord and 
spread the good news of His mercy. We should  
testify to our healing by living changed lives. As Paul 
says in today's Epistle, we should do even the littlest 
things for the glory of God and that others may be 
saved. 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Scott Hahn, PhD 

LIMITED TIME OFFER FOR 
THE KNIGHTS OF  
COLUMBUS:  If you are not a 
member of the Knights of Co-
lumbus and would like to join — 
now is the time! 
 

New members can access an 
online application at our website: kofc.org/joinus  
—  and enter the code:  MCGIVNEY2020 
 

You will receive a free membership for one year. 
All applicants should indicate our local Council 
No. 504 as their preference to join. 
 

The offer is good from now through June 30, 
2021, and you must enter the promotional code 
to receive the free membership. 
 

For more information, or if you have any ques-
tions, contace Mike Bush at:  
mbush477@gmail.com 

COMMEMORATIVE 
MASS ASSOCIATION:  
We remember in love 
those who have gone  
before us marked with the 
sign of faith. . . 

The Commemorative Mass Association (CMA) is 
a special program which allows our parishioners 
and friends to remember their loved ones in a 
beautiful way. 
  A total of 18 Masses will be celebrated for the  
repose of the souls of those inscribed in the Par-
ish Commemorative Mass Association through-
out the year of enrollment. Cost to enroll is $50. 
   Masses for the CMA are held the First 
 Friday of each month, Easter, Mother’s Day,  
Father’s Day, Feast of the Assumption, All Souls 
Day, and Christmas. 
  For more information or to renew your Masses 
for the next year, please call the parish office 
at 304-242-0406. 


